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 THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD  Readings p. 118 

Welcome to Mass.   Before Mass, talk to God.  During mass, Listen to God.  After mass, Talk to each 
other.        Notices in italics - off-site. This is the Archdiocese Year of Prayer for Priests 
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Today’s Liturgy: 

     375      

Psalm response:    The Lord will bless his 
people with peace 

 327 

229 

Christ be Our Light (sheet) 

THIS WEEK:     

 
Saturday, 12th   5pm-5.45pm Confessions; 5.45pm-
6.25pm Adoration.   6.30pm Mass (Anne 
Cunningham special intention). Sunday, 13th Jan THE 
BAPTISM OF THE LORD. 10am Mass (pro populo).  
SPUC retiring collection (White Flower Appeal). 
 
 Monday, 14th Jan.  9.30am Mass at the Convent of 
the Blessed Virgin Mary. 7pm Mass (Prayer for 
Richard RIP).   
Tuesday, 15th Jan. 8.55am Rosary.  9.15am Mass           
(Peter Lester) 

Wednesday, 16th    8.15am Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament.  9.15am Mass (Mary Maureen Teague 
RIP). 
 
 Fri 18th  9.15am Mass (Kevin O’Neil RIP).    
 
Saturday, 19th   5pm-5.45pm Confessions; 5.45pm-
6.25pm Adoration.   6.30pm Mass. Sunday, 20th Jan 
10am Mass (Jane Munro special intention).  Baptism 
of Zakariah Taylor. 2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time.  2nd 
Collection for the Ordinariate of Our Lady of 
Walsingham. 
  

 

   

 

*Polite notice: please will members 
of the congregation refrain from 
coming into the sacristy from 10 
minutes before mass to allow the 
priest celebrant to prepare for mass. 
Please think about using the 
telephone, mobile, email - or verbal 
communication after mass - where 
appropriate. 

* 1st Holy Communion Mass this 
year is on 11th and 18th May. 
Workshops will start soon for those 
children not in St Margaret Mary 
School. 

* Servers Guild mass on 9 February 
at St Chad’s Cathedral: please would 
servers families inform Fr Simon of 
their child’s presence or otherwise. 

* Many thanks for all your donations 
to the Fr Hudson Society Crib appeal 
which raised £317.    

Figures for 6/1/19: 
 

Loose £195.01 
Gift Aid: £ 238.47 
Building Fund £16 
Attendance: 211 

   * Please pray for the recently departed:   Peter 
Nyamadzawo, Kevin O’Neil, Bill Askew, Jim Ellard, 
Betty Cullen, George Harold Reid, Martin Wangutusi 
Wambwa, Mary ‘Maureen’ Teague. 


